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A Circle of Friends 
We've joined together 

As classmates as 

the new year begins... 

A year full of learning 

while we become friends. 

We'll share and be kind 

as we work and play. 

And our friendship 

Will grow with 

each passing day. 
 

 

A LETTER FROM THE DIRECTOR 
Welcome to the CDLC Gazette our monthly newsletter! We 

hope that you will take time to read about all the wonderful 

things we do at CDLC each month. September is such an 

exciting time filled with lots of new beginnings and fun 

things to do at school. I can’t wait to share them with you! 

 

Sue

FREQUENTLY 

CALLED NUMBERS 
C.D.L.C. Office  

952-435-8105 

C.D.L.C. Fax 952-898-9379 

Church Office 952-435-8102 

C.D.L.C. Website www.cdlcpreschool.org 

 

 
WEEKLY WORSHIP TIMES  
Wednesday    Saturday  Sunday  
5:00 & 6:00 p.m.     5:30 p.m.  8:30, 9:45 & 11:00 a.m. 

 

http://www.cdlcpreschool.org/
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LARRY THE RABBIT  
Larry will be at school beginning on 

September 8th.  The first date for 

taking Larry home is September 12th. 

We have had so many children who 

want to take Larry home that we are 

asking families to only sign up once. 

 

PLAYGROUND 
We will be going outside every day 

possible. Be sure to send your child in 

play clothes, appropriate shoes and a 

warm jacket when needed. 

OPEN HOUSES 
We will also be hosting a 

parent/child open house. This will be 

a time for parents and their children 

to see the school together and for 

your child to meet their teacher 

before school begins. 

 

PASTRIES FOR PARENTS 
Come join us at the Outdoor Worship 

Area for Pastries for Parents after 

you drop off your child on the first 

day of school. 

This is a great way to: 

 Meet the other parents in your 

child’s class 

 Find out about upcoming events 

at CDLC throughout the year 

 Get answers to questions you 

may have 

 To just have a great time! 

 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT 
On: Tuesday September 23rd  

At: 5:30 – 7:00 PM. 

Where: Grassy area by outdoor 

worship area (In case of rain this 

event will be held in the POP 

Community Room) 

What: Enjoy a picnic supper … hot 

dog, chips and lemonade for $3.50. 

Free ice cream!! 

Come and join the fun! Bring your own 

blanket or chairs! Meet new friends 

and enjoy the entertainment. 

September – 
September 1 – Tuition Due 
OPEN HOUSES - 
T/Th AM - Thurs. Sept. 4 – 9:00–10:30 AM 
T/Th All Day - Thurs. Sept. 4 – 12:45–2:15 PM 
T/Th PM - Thurs. Sept. 4 – 12:45–2:15 PM 
M/T/W/Th PM -Thurs. Sept. 4 –12:45–
2:15PM 
M/W/F AM - Fri. Sept. 5 – 9:00–10:30 AM 
M-F All Day - Fri. Sept. 5– 12:45–2:15 PM  
M/W/F All Day - Fri. Sept. 5 – 12:45–2:15 PM 
M/W/F PM Fri. Sept. 5 – 12:45–2:15 PM 
FIRST DAYS OF SCHOOL - 
M-F All Day Mon. Sept. 8 – 9:00 – 3:15 PM 
M/W/F All Day Mon. Sept. 8 – 9:00 – 3:15 PM 
M/W/F AM Mon. Sept. 8 – 9:00 – 11:30 AM 
M/W/F PM Mon. Sept. 8 – 12:45 – 3:15 PM 
M/T/W/Th PM Mon. Sept. 8 - 12:45– 3:15PM 
T/Th All Day Tues. Sept. 9 – 9:00 – 3:15 PM 
T/Th AM Tues. Sept. 9 – 9:00 – 11:30 AM 
T/Th PM Tues. Sept. 9 – 12:45 – 3:15 PM 
PASTRIES FOR PARENTS 
Sept. 8 at 8:45 - 9:30 AM & 12:30-1:15 PM 
Sept. 9 at 8:45 - 9:30 AM & 12:30-1:15 PM 
September  23 –  
Family Fun Night - 5:30 – 7:00 PM 
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TUITION 
Your October tuition payment was due 

on September 1st.  Remember you are 

always paying a month ahead. Any 

account not paid by the 15th of each 

month will be subject to a $10 late 

fee.  Please send the tuition check 

attached to the outside of the school 

bag, so that it is visible immediately. 

We do not look inside the school bags 

on a regular basis. 

 

LABEL, LABEL, LABEL 
Please be sure to label any notes with 

your child’s name, teacher and the 

session that your child attends. Also 

be sure to put your child’s name in the 

memo line of your tuition check to 

ensure proper credit to your child’s 

account. Lastly, please remember to 

label all clothing, coats, hats, 

backpacks, etc. worn by your child. 

 

POP JOY CHOIR  
Joy Choir is a preschool choir led by 

Kari Anderson. Children will sing, 

move, and praise God through the gift 

of music. Joy choir will perform two 

evening concerts and several times 

during worship at POP. Choirs meet on 

Mondays and Tuesdays at 11:35 -12:15 

and will start on September 22 & 23.  

For more information email Kari at 

Kanderson@popmn.org or to register 

go to Prince of Peace website. 

CARPOOL 
ALL CHILDREN ARE DROPPED OFF 

BY MEANS OF THE ONE- WAY 

DRIVE AT THE BEGINNING OF THE 

DAY. 

Please fill out your carpool form and 

return it to the CDLC office ASAP. At 

the end of the first day we will check 

in with each car to see who is being 

picked up and give you a carpool 

number. Be sure to keep this number 

in your car, so that it is available each 

time you need it. If you need 

additional carpool numbers just let us 

know. 

The Burnsville Police have asked us 

not to block traffic with the carpool 

line that extends out onto Fairview 

Drive. Please follow the diagram and 

traffic patterns found in your Parent 

Handbook. 

At Pick up time please pull forward 

into the parking lot to buckle your 

child up. 

Please make every effort to arrive at 

school on time. If you are late do not 

leave your child at the door, bring 

them into the office. 

You are welcome to visit the school at 

any time. We ask that you do not do 

this for the first few weeks until we 

get the routine settled. Then if you 

would just check with the teacher to 

confirm your visit it would be 

appreciated. 

mailto:Kanderson@popmn.org
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LUNCH BUNCH  
Do you need some extra 

time to do your errands 

or appointments? 

Consider adding Lunch 

Bunch to your child’s schedule! Lunch 

Bunch is an extended day program 

(11:30 AM – 3:15 PM) offered 

Wednesdays. The program includes 

supervised lunch (bag lunch provided 

by parents); rest period, stories, 

games, art and music.  

Tuition: $25 per day. 

 

CONNECTED FAMILIES 

PARENTING CLASS 
Mark your calendars now for this 

exciting event! 

What: Discipline that Connects with 

Your Child’s Heart 

When: Saturday, November 1st  

Time: 1:00 – 4:00 PM 

Where: Prince of Peace Community 

Room 

Child care available upon request. 

More information to come soon! 

 

RECIPE OF THE MONTH 
Ants on a Pretzel Log 
Give each child a pretzel for a log. 

Have them spread a little honey or 

cream cheese over the pretzel log. 

Add a few raisins for pretend ants. 

 

 

SEPTEMBER CURRICULUM 
Science: Introduction to Science; 

Bugs and Insects 

Motor: Space Awareness; Body 

Awareness; Balance 

Music: Movement, Dance, Rhythm 

Sticks and Rhymes 

Christian: Praying at CDLC; God made 

the World; God made flying insects; 

God made crawling insects 

P. Mooney: Introduction to P. Mooney 

Spanish: Introduction to Spanish 

 

PARENT’S MORNING OUT 

AND PARENT’S NIGHT OUT 
Parent’s Morning Out and Parent’s 

Night Out is a service that Prince of 

Peace offers to parents.  It runs 

September-May.  Parent’s Morning 

Out is the 1st Wednesday of each 

month from 9-12.  Parent’s Night Out 

is the 2nd Saturday of the month from 

5-8.  Parents may drop off children 

ages 6 weeks - age 11 to the Prince of 

Peace Childcare Center and parents 

then can go offsite.  Cost is $10 per 

child with a family cap of $20.   

Contact Jeanne Kalsow 

jkalsow@popmn.org or  

(952) 898-9378. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jkalsow@popmn.org
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MOPS 
You are invited to fellowship twice a 

month with other moms of young kids! 

Meeting right at Prince of Peace, 

MOPS (Mothers of Preschoolers) is 

for moms of kids ages six weeks - 

kindergarten. MOPS exists to 

encourage, equip and develop every 

mother of preschoolers to realize her 

potential as a woman, mother and 

leader in the name of Jesus Christ. 

We gather twice a month for a 

speaker, craft or service project, and 

good food. Childcare is available. 

There are three groups at POP – 

hopefully one works for you! 

- Wednesday 9:30-11:30 am 

- Thursday 9:30-11:30 am 

- Thursday 6:00-8:00 pm 

Register 

here: http://popmn.org/getinvolved/in

/parents/#mops. You can also 

register for the first semester only, 

if you are unsure about the whole 

year. We hope to see you in 

September!  

 

 

SEPTEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS –  
Who’s turning 5? 

Everleigh Ketcher 

Vincent Staloch 

Emerson Weinhaus 

Camden Chov 

Carter Capistrant 

Daniel Crosby 

Finn Harasim 

Katelyn Hasse 

Edward Morara 

 

Who’s turning 4? 

Levi Kimmel 

Mary Elise Screnock 

Quinn Berger 

Grace Singleton 

Lylee Dennehey 

Reese Christiansen 

Blake Hoolihan 

Katherine Abeln 

 

Who’s turning 3? 

Wyatt Cooper 

Jace Bell 

 

Who’s turning more than 6? 

Linda Freeding 

Connie Jenkins 

Debi Decker 

 

 

 

http://popmn.org/getinvolved/in/parents/#mops
http://popmn.org/getinvolved/in/parents/#mops

